
 

 

Extended Voting for New Hope Family Church Council due to inclement weather 
 
Jim Boothby 
January 17, 2019 

  

 

2018/19 New Hope Council Election 
Extension 

Dear New Hope Family, 
Because of the inclement weather last Sunday, voting for the 
council election has been extended for one week until Thursday, 
January 24, 2019. Please deposit paper ballots in the Ballot Box 
located in the front foyer after Sunday service. 
 
You can also send an email with your votes to nhfccouncil@ 

gmail,com. Please be sure to include your name on your ballot or 
email. 
 
There are four open council seats. Please vote for the people you 
would like to see on the council. In case you think another person 
is qualified which is not on the list of candidates, you are free to 
write-in your choice. 
 
For any questions about write-ins or other matters, please email 
Mary Johnson at johnsonmb52@ yahoo,com.  Election results will 
be announced Sunday, January 27, 2019. Thank you!  
Christoph Wilkening, NHF Council Chair 
   

List of candidates: 
 Rex Butler                                        
 Daniel Hess 

 David Hill                                          
 Keven Kawasaki 
 Ndassi Yorkzarh 

 Write In: _________________ 

  


